
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

  M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Muriel Brower, Acting President and Clerk
Members of the School Board

THROUGH: Pauline Harvey, Superintendent
FROM: Chelsie Overby, Board Secretary
DATE: June 17, 2020
SUBJECT: Board Retreat: July 8-10, 2020 Memo No. SB20-270

(Informational Item)
NSBSD Policy Manual: 
Board Policy 0400, Comprehensive Plans/Strategic Planning: A comprehensive strategic 
planning process has been adopted which includes an extensive update of the plan every 5-years 
with annual revision, action planning, and execution management. 
Issue Summary:
The Summer Board Of Education Retreat will be held July 8-10, 2020. Administration has begun 
the planning process by inviting the Association of Alaska School Boards to hold the follow-up 
workshop that was included with the Superintendent Search MOA to identify expectations, 
clarify responsibilities, and develop priorities between the Board and the Superintendent for a 
positive working relationship. This workshop will be held on one of the three days with the 
Board.
For Strategic Planning, the Board began the extensive update to the strategic plan with 
OnStrategy during the Winter Retreat on November 18-19, 2020 in Anchorage, AK. To finish 
the current work, administration has asked OnStrategy to facilitate this summer retreat to finalize 
the strategic plan and align the goals with the FY21 Budget.
A meeting with the facilitators is currently scheduled for Monday, June 22, 2020 to review the 
agenda and discuss the materials needed for the retreat.


